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Over the next 

couple of weeks, 

your child will 

be coming home 

with their Bug 

Club login 

details. This will 

allow them to 

access online 

reading books 

allocated to 

them by their 

teacher.  

Further 

information will 

be given at the 

HGIML sessions.  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

How Good Is My Learning?(HGIML) – school sessions 

The HGIML sessions will take place on Tuesday 15 and Wednesday 16 September, between 3.15pm 

and 5.15pm. You will be given an appointment time next week. These sessions allow you to visit your 

child’s classroom, have a look at their  work  and also speak to the teacher about your child’s 

progress. It is important that your child attends the session so that targets can be set between 

yourself, the teacher and the pupil. If you receive an appointment time that is not suitable, please 

contact the school as soon as you can and we will try our best to make alternative arrangements.  

How Good Is My Learning?(HGIML) – nursery sessions 

We will be introducing the HGIML sessions for nursery children and their parents. These will take 

place on Wednesday 16 – Friday 18 September. Your child’s key worker will speak to you about 

selecting a suitable time slot for you to come into the nursery. Please look on the nursery noticeboard 

for further information.  

Annual Data Forms 

We are still waiting for a few annual data forms to be returned to the school. It is very important 

that we have the most up to date information for your child. The annual data also includes a consent 

form which gives permission for your child to go on school trips etc. Please return it to the school as 

soon as possible.  

Uniform Shop 

Thank you so much to Ingrid McMurdo, Alison Wallace, Lee Stewart and Pauline the cleaner for 

washing, drying and sorting out our vast collection of lost property. We will be selling these items at 

the HGIML sessions and all money raised will be split between school fund and also a charity chosen 

by the children.  

Rag Bag 

If you have any old clothes, bags, belts or paired shoes and would like to dispose of them, please put 

them in the Rag Bag your child came home with on Wednesday and put them into the green Rag Bag 

bin in the main playground. The items will be recycled and the school will be rewarded with cash which 

will help towards developing our playground.  

Celebrating Success Assembly 

We are planning a special Celebrating Success Assembly for next week. If your child has achieved 

something outwith school, for example, a dancing medal, scored a goal in a football game, can now 

swim without armbands, did a good deed for an elderly person, then please write the achievement on 

the attached slip and send it into school with your child (older children should be writing this on their 

own). Your child will then get to walk down the red carpet at assembly and share their achievement 

with their peers. Pupils should bring in their medals, trophies etc from Wednesday onwards.  

Primary 7 Interviews 

Primary 7 pupils have been put through their paces this week as they were interviewed by Mr Carlton 

for roles of responsibility throughout the school. Mr Carlton and the staff are still deliberating over 

who should get which job. The pupils all did extremely well and should be very proud on how they 

mailto:auchenlodmentenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk
http://www.auchenlodment.renfrewshire.sch.uk/


 2 

performed during the interviews. The successful candidates will be announced at the Celebrating 

Success Assembly next week.  

Primary 1 

Good luck to P1 who will be starting full time on Monday. P1 parents, please be prepared for very tired 

children next week! 

Clubs 

Task Force starts back on Tuesday after school. Your child should have returned their form by now. 

The P3-7 Drama Club also returns on Monday afternoon. The Active Schools Clubs start up next week. 

Please complete and return the consent form if you wish your child to be considered for a place at 

one these clubs. These were sent out earlier in the week.  

Primary 3 Assembly 

Parents and family members of P3 pupils are invited into the school on Friday 18 September at 

9.30am to watch their child perform their class assembly.  It’s sure to be a fantastic experience - no 

pressure Mrs Wengel! 

  

Thank you 

 

Gerry Carlton 

Head Teacher 

  

  

 

Pupil of the Week Primary 1E 

Reuben 

McLardie 

 

For excellent effort 

and a positive 

attitude. 

Auchenlodment Primary School – Celebrating Success  

 

Child’s Name: ______________________ Class: _________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/ Carer’s Signature: ______________________     Date: __________________ 

Primary 2 

Megan Sloan 

 

For being self 

motivated, a great 

example and 

completing tasks. 

Primary 3 

Cait Forbes 

 

For wonderful 

handwriting and 

presentation of her 

work. 

Primary 6 

Shannon Milligan 
For having a great 

attitude in class 

and using her 

initiative to 

organise a football 

club.  

Primary 7 

Jay Halliday 

For having a 

positive attitude in 

class and taking 

part in group work. 

Primary 5 

Jay Keegan 

For always being a 

kind member of 

the class and being 

helpful all around 

the school. 

Primary 4 

Amber Campbell 

 

For a great piece 

of writing using a 

variety of 

adjectives. 

Primary 1S 

Holly Mitchell. 

 

For learning all her 

sounds this week. 

Please use this space to tell us about your child’s achievement.  


